Waterford Data Center

Things are still quiet from Millstone.  However last week two new Bills have been proposed, one to the Senate and one to the House.

The Senate Bill 00892 is an act requiring an evaluation of the impact of large date centers on the electric distribution system.  This was proposed by Senator Martha Marx and Representatives Nick Gauthier and Nick Menapace.  We are being encourage to contact Martha, Nick & Nick to thank them for sponsoring this Bill and show our support.

The House Bill 5108 is an act concerning the regulation of industrial low-frequency noise pollution to protect citizens of the State from health effects of industrial low-frequency noise pollution.  The bill was introduced by Representative Rebecca Martinez of the 22nd District.  Although the 22nd District is Trumbull and parts of Bridgeport and Monroe we are being encouraged to thank her for introducing this Bill and show our support as low-noise frequency is a concern for us here in Black Point as well.

I will provide Brooke with all the information to be posted on the Black Point website.  Please look for this information and call or write to them.  In addition, all information can be found on the CCWEL webpage.

